Testimonial

Topps Paving & Sealing,

I want to let you know how pleased I am with the paving work you performed for my business, the
Columns Banquet & Conference Center. From beginning to end, your crew was thorough and
professional. First, I was provided with a detailed description of the work to be done which incorporated
my concerns about drainage and the heavy traffic on the loading/unloading area. During construction,
without hesitation, you modified the project to address additional concerns raised by one of the other
owners. Finally, you took care to deliver what you promised. The lot drains well, the concrete work
takes care of the heavy vehicles, the dumpster area looks good, and we have received several
compliments on the improvements. I will be calling when the need for more work and preventative
maintenance arises.

Best Wishes,

Sen. Tom Dempsey

Vice President, Business Development
First National Bank of St. Louis

3700 New Town Blvd.

St. Charles, MO 63301

The above testimonial is not an endorsement. It is the experience of one customer for one project.



